PATCO Popcorn Sale Etiquette

There is to be a minimum of 2 adults and 2 scouts at all sales.
There is to be a maximum of 4 scouts per booth.
Boys must have their BSA Uniform or pack/troop field uniform on at all times.

Do not show up more than 5 minutes before your scheduled time.

Scouts leave it better than they found it.

There is to be no RUNNING UP TO THE TURN STYLES AS THE CROWDS COME THRU. You must stay within 10
feet of the table.

There is to be no SITTING at the table.

There is to be no EATING at or around the table this includes Adults and Scouts.
There is to be no GUM CHEWING at the table.

Scouts are not to be on CELL PHONES at any time.

There is to be no blocking of doors ways, yelling, or running.

You must supply your own petty cash and table.

These rules are from PATCO & GSCBSA so please follow them.

Please print this and have it in your cash box and have all adults read it before each sale. If you have any
questions please contact your District Executive or District Popcorn Kernal.



